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Mr. Ahmed Talaat

Misr Insurance Company
7, Talaat Harb Street
CAIRO, U.A.R.

Dear Ahmed:
Thank you for your letter and the enclosure.

It was good to hear from you again as we often
think of you. You will have to bring your wife along the
next time you come--as well as that handsome son. I think
Pat would agree-—-even though she does not know your good
wife--that if your son looks like you he must be handsome!

Your new position appears to be very interesting.
You have had a lot of experience in public relations and
you have been most effective. We will always have pleasant
memories of our very enjoyable visit in Egypt--thanks to
you. Ever since we left there we have been making plans for
another visit and hope this will be possible before too long.

With warm regards to you and your family.

Sincerely,

MILTON R. YOUNG
MRY:pb [

P. S. Pat sends her greetings, too.



